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Info Flash 

Date: 03/07/2015 

FATCA production channel opening  
 

The ACD (Administration des Contributions Directes) released a newsletter on 3rd July 2015 regarding the 
FATCA production channel opening. You can retrieve the newsletter by clicking the following link: 

http://www.impotsdirects.public.lu/archive/newsletter/2015/nl_03072015/index.html 

As a consequence Fundsquare will open its Production channel on Monday 6th July 2015. Both manual (web 
form) and automatic (Sending Service) transmission methods will be available. 

Special characters 

As indicated in the latest version of the circular some specials characters are not allowed by IRS/ACD.  

' Apostrophe 
-- Double Dash 
# Hash 
" Quotation Mark 
& Ampersand 
< Less Than 
> Greater Than 

You can find the circular by following the link below: 

http://www.impotsdirects.public.lu/archive/newsletter/2015/nl_30062015/ECHA3_Circulaire_technique_02_v201
5-06-19.pdf 

Please note our web form will display a warning if your report contains at least one of these specials characters. 
As of Friday 17th July 2015 our web application will block the sending for a report containing one of the listed 
characters. 

Note 
As soon as the law 6798 "FATCA" which was voted by Parliament on 1st July 2015, will be published in the 
Memorial the circular no longer bear the name "DRAFT". 

We remain at your disposal should you need any further information. 

Best regards 

Fundsquare S.A. 
Helpdesk 
 
Phone +352 28 370 211 
helpdesk@fundsquare.net 


